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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF THE ARGENTINE REPUBLIC 
REQUESTING THAT THE PRESENTATION TO THE PERMANENT COUNCIL, ON THE TOPIC “LEADERSHIP, WOMEN, PEACE, AND AIDS,” BE RESCHEDULED FOR THE SECOND HALF OF NOVEMBER 2012

Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic

to the
Organization of American States

OEA 344


The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States is pleased to address the Chair of the Permanent Council, Permanent Representative of Jamaica Ambassador Stephen Charles Vasciannie, with reference to Note No. OEA 319 of this past September 5 requesting the participation of Ms. Patricia Pérez, President of the International Community of Women Living with HIV/AIDS, to deliver a presentation to the Permanent Council meeting of next October 17, on the topic of “Leadership, Women, Peace, and AIDS.”
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In that connection, this is to advise that Ms. Patricia Pérez has indicated that she cannot participate in meeting under reference, and has requested that the Chair be so kind as to explore the possibility of rescheduling the activity for the second half of November this year.


The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., September 21, 2012

To the Chair of the Permanent Council

Permanent Representative of Jamaica

Ambassador Stephen Charles Vasciannie

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

c.c.
Secretary General

Executive Secretary of CIM
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